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Letter or Email Response: 
My family have resided in Loughton for over 50 years and have seen many changes to the area, over the years I have 
raised two children who both have settled in Loughton married and now have children of their own We have always 
used the local green fields and play areas and consider them to be a vital asset to the community.   The schools in the 
area are overcrowded and it is becoming very difficult to obtain placement for the children of Loughton and Debden 
within these schools.  The traffic congestion in the area is now at a serious level whereby it can take over 45 minutes 
to exit the M11 into Loughton and Debden In conclusion the council draft plans will take away our recreational areas, 
overburden our schools, cause even worse traffic congestion and reduce parking facilities for our local shops I urge you 
to think again    
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